## Greater Lowell Technical Parent Organization

250 Pawtucket Boulevard Tyngsborough, MA 01879

Dear Community Business Owner/Manager:

The Greater Lowell Technical Parent Organization (GLTPO) is preparing to hold its Annual Golf Tournament. The event will be held at Four Oaks Country Club located in Dracut, MA. The parent organization raises money for scholarships and supports student activities.

We are looking for your support. Any donation would be most helpful. We are interested in items, gift certificates, or services representing you and your organization.

Please accept our sincere appreciation for considering this request. If you are able to help us, please contact Butch Dion at (508) 735-5150 or Bob Logan at (978) 502-3295. You may also reach us via our website at <a href="www.gltpo.org">www.gltpo.org</a> and click on the 'Contact Us' tab.

Thank you in advance for your donation.

Sincerely,

Bob Logan(

GLTPO - Treasurer